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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Executive Director of the Redevelopment
Authority of the City of Racine (RDA) requesting approval of a license and hold harmless agreement
between the City of Racine and the RDA to allow the Department of Public Works to use RDA
property at 1831 Phillips Avenue for Bulky Waste events.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 04-30-19: Approve the
license and hold harmless agreement between the City of Racine and the RDA to allow the
Department of Public Works to use RDA property at 1831 Phillips Avenue for Bulky Waste events.
The Free Drop-Off Event will be May 11, 2019, from 10:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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